
 

 

A Walk in the Park 
presented by the  

Pacific Symphony Heartstrings 
Program 

 
Join us for a night of music hosted by the Thompson Autism and 

Neurodevelopmental Center and the Pacific Symphony Heartstrings 
Program 

 
This event is for patients and families of the Thompson Autism and 

Neurodevelopmental Center 
 

Space is limited. This event will include live music. Please plan accordingly 
and bring any items, such as headphones, to best support and prepare 

your child. 
 

Thursday May 16, 2024 / 6:00-7:00 pm 
 

Thompson Autism and Neurodevelopmental Center 
170 S. Main Street 
Orange, CA 92806 

 
Please register at the front desk or by contacting 

April @ April.soriano@choc.org 
714.288.7683 
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